
SOLID WASTE ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
 

March 27, 2019 
 
 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT 
 
Steve Brown 
George Dix 
George Linvill 
Michael Poole 
James Rosenberg 
 
Others present were:, Mike McClung – Recycling Coordinator, Mike Mitchell - 
Solid Waste Superintendent, Bob Keenan – Recycling Crew Leader, Jennifer 
Swanton – Assistant Finance Officer, and Tami Stambaugh – Office Assistant IV 
 
• BUDGET – Jennifer Swanton went over the FY 2019-2020 Budget. The 

Board unanimously recommended that the County Commissioners adopt 
the proposed FY 2019-2020 Solid Waste and Recycling budgets as 
presented. 

 
• NEXT MEETING – The next meeting will be held at the Solid Waste 

Division on Wednesday, June 26, 2019 at 9:00 am. 
 


